
 
 

PH EMBASSY IN NAIROBI EXTENDS CONSULAR SERVICES IN TANZANIA 

 

 
(The three-member consular team during the processing and encoding of passport renewal 

applications) 

 
10 October 2021, Dar Es Salaam – As part of its efforts to continuously provide 
consular services to Filipinos under its jurisdictions amidst the pandemic, the 
Philippine Embassy in Nairobi conducted a consular outreach mission in Dar Es 
Salaam, Tanzania on 09-10 October 2021. 
 
With COVID-19 preventive measures in place, a total of 107 ePassport applications, 
five passport extensions, two visa applications, 11 civil registration applications, and 
27 notarials/authentication applications were processed and received by the consular 
team composed by Ms. Joanne M. David, Mr. Leonilo V. Navales, and Ms. Sherlyn M. 
Roxas. 
 

 
 
 
 
 



The two-day outreach also included the showing of GAD-related infomercial videos 
from the Philippine Commission on Women (PCW) to further promote and encourage 
a general understanding of various gender-based issues and challenges among the 
Filipino Community. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The consular mission was successfully organized with the support and cooperation of 
the Filipino Community in Tanzania, led by Ms. Maria Agnes Aniana, and Kaibigan-
Filipino Association in Tanzania, led by Mr. Wilmer Montemayor Uga. 
 

 
(The consular team with FilCom leaders in Tanzania. (L-R) Mr. Leonilo Navales, Ms. Joanne David, 
Ms. Maria Agnes Aniana, Ms. Sherlyn Roxas, and Mr. Wilmer Uga) 

 
Currently, there are more than 350 Filipinos residing and/or working in Tanzania. 
 
For updates on upcoming consular outreach activities, the Filipino Communities may 
visit the Embassy’s official website through www.nairobipe.dfa.gov.ph and Facebook 
page @PHLinKenya. END. 

http://www.nairobipe.dfa.gov.ph/

